"For the bread of God is that which comes down from heaven and gives life to the world."

-John 6:33

Dear Royal Lane Family,

In the Gospel of John, Jesus’ disciples asked him for a sign by which they would know him, just as God provided their Israelite
ancestors with manna from heaven during their exodus from Egypt. Jesus told them he is the bread of God that will satisfy every
hunger and thirst. This eternal promise to his followers is a reminder to us, Royal Lane Baptist Church, to share the Bread of Life

with one another and with our surrounding community.

We ask you to consider your gifts and how you will contribute them to our life-giving community. How is God calling you to both
serve and give? How would you like to be connected to Royal Lane and the church’s work in Dallas?

We pray God will provide you bread for your journey, the power of knowing how we hope to achieve the ministries of this
church, how you can participate, and why all of this matters.

In Grace,

Kelley and Phil Keith
Stewardship Committee Chairs

2018 Estimated Giving Card

For the period January 1 through December 31, 2018, my estimated giving is $

| will make contributions: D Weekly D Monthly D Quarterly D Annually

Name: Phone Number:

Street Address or P.O. Box:

City: Zip code:

E-mail Address:

You will receive a verification of your pledge once it has been processed. If an email address is provided, it will be sent to that address. Other-
wise, it will be sent to the street address provided or the address on record in the church office. You can tithe by cash, check, credit card, or by
setting up auto payment through your banking institution or the church office. (214-361-2809, ext. 11) .



